
Tillicum Community PAC Newsletter   May 2019 

**IMPORTANT** PAC Elections 
We will be holding elections for all of our PAC Executive positions at our meeting in MAY. 
Chair, Vice Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, and VCPAC Rep are open for nominations. For a smooth 
transition of the treasurer position, it would be best if someone was able to learn from our current 
treasurer while she is still around (her children go to Colquitz next year). If you are interested, or know 
of anyone who might be interested in any of the positions, please attend our next meeting on 
Wednesday, May 8th or contact Christine Surridge (cmsurridge@shaw.ca or 250-727-2552). 
 
School Supplies 
The PAC will be coordinating with Monk Office to order school supplies again this year. Order forms will 
be sent home with students towards the end of May. 
 
Our next FFF is Friday, June 7th. 
 

 
Ongoing Fundraisers 

Don’t forget to load a Fairway Grocery Gift card and use it when you buy groceries. 

Mention Tillicum Elementary when you visit COBS Bread in Eagle Creek Village. 

Both businesses will donate 5% of all purchases to our PAC. 

 
Next PAC Meeting 

Our next PAC meeting is Wednesday May 8th, 2019 at 6:30 in the school library. These meetings are a 
great way to meet other parents and learn about all the great things that happen at Tillicum School! 
As always child minding will be provided in a nearby classroom. 
 
 

If you haven’t already, please join our Parent/Guardian Tillicum School Facebook group 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/TillicumCommunitySchoolParents/ 
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